
FLASHOVER SIMULATOR 
 
The fire department hosted the State Fire Marshal’s flashover simulator at our fire house 
recently.  Fire fighters from Suffield, Rootstown, and Hartville took part in the four-hour 
class complete with practical skills.  The practical portion of the class involved sitting in 
the trailer in a 300 degree environment and being able to witness a fire flashover first 
hand. 
 
 

              

                                 

        

 


